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 Declaring April as “Sexual Assault Awareness Month” 
and April 23, 2014 as “Denim Day” 

 
 

Whereas, the campaigns for “Sexual Assault Awareness Month” and “Denim Day” were instituted to 
call attention to the misconceptions and misinformation about sexual assault. Many in society remain 
disturbingly uninformed with respect to issues of sexual violence; and 
 
Whereas, with proper education on the matter, there is compelling evidence that we can be successful 
in reducing incidents of this alarming and psychologically damaging crime; and  
 
Whereas, the members of the Gillette City Council strongly support efforts by the Gillette Police 
Department Victim Services Unit, Campbell County Attorney’s Crime Victim Office, and the Gillette 
Abuse Refuge Foundation (GARF) to educate persons in our community about the true impact of 
sexual assault in the City of Gillette. 
 
Now, therefore be it resolved that I, John Opseth, Mayor of the City of Gillette, proclaim the month of 
April 2014, as  
 

 
Sexual Assault Awareness Month and April 23, 2014 as “Denim Day” 

 
 
 
 

City of Gillette 
 
________________________________ 
John Opseth, Mayor 

 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_____________________________ 
Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 


